[image: C:\Users\samueld\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\TFVR1A2V\MC900388712[1].wmf]TRANSPORTATION CHANGES FOR SEPTEMBER 2014 
Transportation details will be available to the public on Thursday, August 21, 2014. Please follow the instructions below to log into your student’s account.
The August 21st date allows Student Transportation Services Waterloo Region to optimize the transportation network to include all students added during the summer before we give details to the public. We must account for all students riding on the bus, specifically the youngest students, to ensure they are returned to the proper location at the end of the day and that every student has a seat on the bus.
School buses pick up students at communal bus stop locations in residential environments and generally run within a 5 minute window of the scheduled times provided.
Please visit www.stswr.ca to access your individual transportation details including route number, stop locations and times.
To access this information please follow the steps below:
1. Go to www.stswr.ca
2. Go to Student Login (scroll to the bottom of the website)
3. Enter student’s Ontario Education Number (this can be found on report card)
4. Enter student’s birth date (dd/mm/yyyy)
5. Enter student’s street number (house number only)
6. Select student’s school
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